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Councilmembers,
 
I’ve been a resident of Richmond Beach for 13 years, and we are regular visitors to the Saltwater
Park. I urge you to acquire additional beach property to expand the park. Saltwater access belongs to
all, not just a few. Please support making our outdoor recreation opportunities even better!
 
Kathleen Haggard

19620 24th Ave NW
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